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Trail Ridge Oversight Committee Minutes 

October 5, 2009
Location:  Conference Room A, City Hall – St. James Building; 117 West Duval Street,
     Suite 425

In attendance:  Council Vice President Webb (Chair), Council Members Johnson, Bishop, Holt, Jones; Steve Rohan and Joel Toomey - Office of General Counsel; Kyle Billy and Robert Campbell - Council Auditor’s Office; John Pappas and Fred Forbes – Public Works Department; Sherry Hall – Mayor’s Office; Karen Stern - Waste Management Inc.; Mary O’ Brien – Advanced Disposal; Alberta Hipps – Republic Services; Katherine Carithers – League of Women Voters; Suzie Loving - ECAs; Juliette Williams - Legislative Services; Tia Mitchell – Florida Times-Union
Meeting Convened:  4:38 p.m.
Chairman Webb posed a series of questions to the Public Works Department staff, to which Fred Forbes gave the following responses:
· Where is the City in the Trail Ridge Landfill RFP development process?  A draft of the RFP has been developed and is in the Procurement Division for review.

· Is the draft available for public distribution yet?  No.

· Has the scope of the RFP been determined?  The RFP covers landfill design and permitting only and a legal question – not construction.

· What will be the next step when the RFP is finalized by Procurement?  It will be advertised for responses.
· Chairman Webb stated that he would like for the Oversight Committee members to receive copier of the finalized RFP for review before it is issued.  The department agreed to provide copies to the members.

· When will the Procurement Division complete its review and release the document?  Approximately a week to 10 days.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:46 p.m.
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